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Ulaanbaatar, 09 July 2021 

 

 

Update regarding our Mongolia flights  

 
 Due to the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak in around the globe, our Ulaanbaatar 

flights are suspended until 01 September, 2021. 

 

As the airline that always puts the travel security at the forefront, Turkish Airlines 
will continue to monitor the latest developments on the situation with the national and 
international health authorities and take appropriate precautions. 
 

We offer cancellation and route/date change options free of charge to our 
passengers with tickets for international flights. For detailed information please visit 
www.turkishairlines.com, contact the international call centre at +90 212 444 0849 or visit 
any Turkish Airlines sales office.   
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